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Summary:

In this memorandum, Wells reported on comments that West German Minister for
Scientific Research Hans Lenz made during a meeting at the Atomic Energy Convention.
Noting that West Germany had been holding talks with the French and EURATOM about
building a reprocessing plant at Karlsruhe, Lenz “implied that this proposal quite likely
had resulted in reports that Germany might be undertaking a cooperative program with
France in the development of their gaseous diffusion plant at Pierrelatte.” Lenz then
reaffirmed West Germany's commitment to the 1955 Brussels Treaty pledge, declaring
that West Germany would not initiate action to develop military applications of atomic
energy.
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